
SUN	CITY	ANTHEM	COMMUNITY	ASSOCIATION,	INC.	
REVERE	MEN’S	GOLF	CLUB	

MINUTES	OF	THE	DATE:	June	11,	2025	MEMBERSHIP	MEETING		
Location:	Revere	Golf	Club	

	
• OFFICERS	and	LEADERS	IN	ATTENDANCE	(Marked	by	X	–	if	no	X,	

officer	was	not	present}	
	

	
X	

Pres:	B.	Homoky	
	

	
X	

VP:	J.	Williams	 	
X	

Treas:	D.	Weil	

	
X	

Sec:	M.	Haines	
	

	
X	

TournChair:	T.	Kuch	 	
X	

H-cap:	C.	Frank	

	
X	

Mem/Soc:	M.	Bailey	 	
	

	 	 	

	
Past	Pres	and	Election	
Committee	Leader:	M.	Paveza	

	
X	

Webmaster	Committee	Leader:	
T.	Cox	

	
X	

	
• CONVENE	MEETING:	Bill	convened	meeting	@	11:20;	with	50	members	

present.	
Approval	of	last	month’s	minutes-	Al	Tanera	moved	to	approve,	Mark	
Taylor	seconded	the	motion	all	in	attendance	approved.	

§ Bill	informed	the	membership	there	was	an	effort	and	a	
recommendation	to	investigate	taking	RMGC	out	from	under	
the	SCA-HOA	umbrella.	It	was	decided	to	abandon	that	
initiative.	Primary	reason	to	stay	with	SCA	is	the	liability	
insurance	the	HOA	provides	to	the	SCA	clubs.	

§ Bill	also	presented	to	the	members	a	motion	that	was	
approved	by	the	RMGC	Officers.	The	motion	is	to	allow	for	
Annual	Guests	to	play	in	all	RMGC	activities.	A	motion	to	
move	to	a	membership	vote	was	requested;	the	vote	was	
conducted	to	revise	the	RMGC	Charter	and	the	RMGC	
Handbook	to	allow	for	Annual	Guest	to	play.	Would	be	
effective	Oct.	1,	2025.	Pending	approval	of	the	CLC	and	
BOD.	After	question	and	answer	session.	

• A	vote	was	conducted	by	all	in	attendance.	
o Results	46	in	favor,	4	against.	

	
• APPROVAL	OF	TREASURER’S	REPORT	(Dave	Weil):			

o 	Dave	Weil-reviewed	the	financial	report	for	May	2025,	Scott	
Sommer	moved	to	approve	the	report,	Bob	Koval	seconded	the	
motion	all	in	attendance	approved.	
	

• Social	Membership	Officer	(Mark	Bailey):	Mark	reported	we	currently	have	
202	members	as	of	today.	



	
• Tournament	Officer	(Tony	Kuch)-	Tony	distributed	the	closet	to	the	pin	$$.	

Tony	gave	an	overview	of	the	position	he	presently	fills	and	will	vacate	end	
of	this	year.	Tony	spends	allot	of	time	in	Oregon.	Tony	indicated	he’d	
support	and	help	who	ever	stepped	up	to	take	over	Tournament	Officer	
position.	

	
• Handicap	Officer	(Chuck	Frank)-	No	report	
• Election	Report:	(M.	Paveza)-	Positions	to	be	filled	in	2025:	1)	Secretary	2)	

Tournament	Officer	3)	Handicap	Officer	4)	Membership/Social	Officer.		

Mike	took	sometime	to	again	solicit	volunteers	to	fill	the	vacancies	in	our	
Leadership	Team	coming	up	end	of	this	year.	

• The	message	if	we	do	not	have	volunteers	we	have	no	club.	

o Update:	1)	Our	present	Handicap	Officer	will	vacate	the	
position	at	the	end	of	the	year,	need	a	candidate	to	replace.	2)	
The	Tournament	Officer	will	vacate	the	position,	but	is	willing	
to	help	the	new	candidate.	3)	Secretary	has	volunteered	to	
continue	on	for	another	term.	4)	Membership/Social	Officer	
indicated	he	would	likely	re-up	for	another	term.	

• 	
• Webmaster	Committee:	(Tom	Cox)-No	report	

• Old	Business:	
 

• New	Business:		 
 

• Revere	Report:	Tyce	reviewed	course	conditions.	Indicated	
Lexington	will	be	shut	down	beginning	in	July	for	major	repairs	to	
water	system,	Will	open	Lex	on	the	weekends. 

 
 

Special	Event	Date:		

• Memorial	at	Revere	–July	11,	Ray	Donahue	gave	an	overview	of	the	
Tournament.	Need	more	players.	

Adjournment:	Meeting	adjourned	at	12:35	PM.	Chuck	Frank	moved	to	adjourn;	
Craig	Mosgowsky	seconded	the	motion,	all	approved.	
Regards,	
Submitted	by:	
	
Michael Haines 
Michael	Haines,	RMGC	Secretary	


